
 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carers 

Subject: HAF Vouchers (Winter Holidays 2023) 

 

We would like to inform you that – as part of Haringey Council’s Holiday Activity and Food 

Programme, funded by the Department of Education – children eligible and registered to 

receive Free School Meals (FSM) will be able to access free holiday camps, free food, and 

tickets to activities over the Winter break.  

 

Holiday Camp activities will include a range of physical activities and a free lunch each day. 

This Winter we also have some free tickets available for parents and children which include 

attractions like London Zoo, Rollernation and Alexandra Palace Ice Rink. 

 

How to book: 

• Eligible families will receive an email from Holiday Activities through your child’s 

school on 6th December 

• Follow the link on your HAF voucher https://haringey.coordinate.cloud/ 

• Choose your preferred session and follow the ‘book now’ instructions. For some 

sessions you may have to contact the providers directly via email or phone to book. 

• When booking online, you will be asked to enter the eligibility FSM code. Please 

enter the free school meal (FSM) code stated on your HAF voucher. 

 

 

 

 

 

Example of the HAF voucher you will receive and where you 

will find the booking code for the website 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any further questions, you can contact the Haringey HAF Programme directly on 

the details below: 

Email: hafprogramme@haringey.gov.uk 

Web: www.haringey.gov.uk/haf 

Sincerely, 

Haringey Holiday Activity and Food Programme  

31st October 2023 
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